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Blackmon, Amanda

From: Carstens, Loretta
Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 1:21 PM
To: Blackmon, Amanda
Subject: Fw: ADC - North Central, AR0044016

Meant to copy  you on this one. 

From: Carstens, Loretta 
Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 1:13 PM 
To: gail.mainard@arkansas.gov; chris.ashcraft@arkansas.gov; ckwelle@mce.us.com 
Subject: ADC - North Central, AR0044016  
  
I've done the administrative completeness review for the recently submitted NPDES permit renewal 
application for the above mentioned facility.  A few items need to be submitted: 
 
1.    The full mailing address must be listed in Section A.11 of DEQ Form 1.  The street address or the P.O. Box 
must be included. 
2.    Section I of DEQ Form 1 must be initialed by the Responsible Official to acknowledge approval of the 
cognizant official listed in the application. 
3.    The receiving stream description in EPA Form 2E, Section 1 does not match what is listed in Section B.2 of 
DEQ Form 1. 
 
If the necessary information is received by the close of business on June 9, 2020, a formal incompleteness 
letter will not be sent.  If you have any questions, please contact me at loretta.carstens@adeq.state.ar.us 
 
Loretta Carstens, P.E. 
Engineer, NPDES Permits 


